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Publicity in connection with key decisions –  
Special urgency 

 
The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 

Information) (England) Regulations 2012 (“The regulations”) 

 
When twenty-eight clear days’ notice cannot be given of the intention to take a 
decision which meets the Council Constitution definition of a Key Decision, the 
Proper Officer is required to given notice in writing to the Chair of Overview and 
Scrutiny or, if there is no such person, each member of the relevant overview and 
scrutiny committee, of the matter about which the decision is to be made.  
 
In accordance with Regulation 11(1)(a), notice is hereby given that the following key 
decision is intended to be taken on behalf of the London Borough of Croydon by 
Executive Director of Place on or after 18 June 2020 
 

Purpose of decision: Covid 19: The Croydon Streetspace 
Implementation Programme 

Documents to be submitted: Report from Heather Cheesbrough, Director – 
Planning and Strategic Transport 

Key Decision number: 0120PL 

 
Copies of those documents, once they become available in accordance with 
Regulation 7 and provided they are not subject to any prohibition or restriction on 
their disclosure will be available on the Council’s website. 
 
This decision cannot reasonably be deferred because:  
 
The making of this decision is urgent to allow the council to submit proposals to TfL 
to release Streetspace Plan for London funding (in response to COVID19) within 
the required and extremely short timeframe. 
 
Other documents may be submitted to the decision maker and to request details of 
these documents contact Victoria Lower on 020 8760 5700 ext. 14773 
victoria.lower@croydong.gov.uk or Cliona May ext. 47249 
cliona.may@croydon.gov.uk 
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